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21 February 2014 

 

Katherine Raue 
via email: fyi-request-1482-802e9259@requests.fyi.org.nz  

 

 

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act request 

 

Thank you for your request of 19 February 2014, received on the same day, for the following 

information: 

 

all information regarding any inquiry carried out by the Council regarding the fraudulent use 

of a document written on Carterton District Council [letterhead] to the Parole Board by 

Wayne Patterson, fraudster.  

 

The Carterton District Council has not undertaken any inquiry in relation to Wayne Patterson, or the 

use of Council letterhead. Therefore it holds no information to release to you as requested. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Marty Sebire 

Corporate Services Manager 
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